Father Luebke,
Athletic Director,
Rockhurst High School,
Remsas City, Missouri.

Dear Father Luebke:

The Argentine High School band has agreed to play for our basketball games in Kansas City on December 5th, and we will also be glad to have yours, if you have a band.

I wonder, however, if it wouldn't be a good idea to have the Rockhurst band when you play Ward and we play Rockhurst College on December 11th. We want to be sure to have a band both nights, instead of having two on one night and none on the other.

Will you kindly let me know what you think of this suggestion?

I am asking Mr. Lou Lower, manager of the Municipal Auditorium, to get in touch with you regarding tickets that are to be sold to your high school students.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH